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Headteacher’s Notices 

Christmas Party 2023! 

Children across school enjoyed a fun and festive party day on Wednesday, arriving at 

school dressed in their best finery and ready to celebrate with their friends and      

teachers.  

All children had an action packed day, with party games and festive treats,             

culminating in a delicious Christmas lunch, expertly prepared by Mrs Liddle and Mrs 

Wright in the school kitchen!  

TEAM Donaldson Christmas Performance 

WOW! A big, big well done to children and staff from Team Donaldson on their         

outstanding Christmas performance on Thursday.  

The children performed exceptionally well, with clear speaking, excellent acting and 

some very accomplished dance moves! 

Once again, it was pleasing to see so many parents/ carers and family members in 

attendance for the performance—the support of our parent body at school is always 

excellent and is greatly appreciated by all staff. 

Christmas Performance Dates 

Next week, Christmas performances continue with Team Dahl, Team Cowell, Team Walliams and Team Morpurgo all gearing up to 

present their own wonderful shows to parents/ carers and family members.  

Having had a sneak peek at some rehearsals, and a glimpse at the DVD recordings of the shows, I am very excited to see the    

performances and I am sure that they will all provide a fantastic treat to family members in the audience!  

A reminder on dates for performances next week: 

• TEAM DAHL—Monday 11th December 

• TEAM COWELL—Tuesday 12 December 

• TEAM WALLIAMS—Wednesday 13th December 

• TEAM MORPURGO—Thursday 14th December 

Panto and Santa Visit 

Everyone in school is looking forward to the planned Panto performance on Friday 15th, as we get ready to conclude the Autumn 

term and begin our Christmas break.  

Dib and Dab will be visiting school to deliver their fun, interactive and very festive panto to children, with lots of child (and staff1) 

interaction! Children will be given a juice drink and bag of sweets to enjoy while watching the panto! 

After a special Christmas Buffet lunch, school will welcome a very special visitor! Santa will be in school to visit each child and   

deliver a special Christmas gift!  

End of Term 

A reminder that school closes for the Christmas break on Friday 15th December at 3:15pm and re-opens for teaching purposes on         

Wednesday 3rd January. 

Christmas DVDs 

Orders of DVDs from the Christmas performances will be sent home to families on Friday 15th December. I am sure that these will 

be enjoyed by many families over the festive period! 

Termly Progress Reports 

Reports, which detail attainment, progress and attendance information for your child(ren) will be sent home on Friday 15th         

December. The children in school can all be extremely proud of their efforts and achievements this term!  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr D Christie—Headteacher 

 

For the most up to date information about what is going on in our school including dates for your 

diaries, parental information and school performance information, please visit our website at: 

https://www.stanleycrook.durham.sch.uk 

Please scan your smartphone device over the QR code to be taken straight to our school website! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all of our pupils for their outstanding effort and hard work in our school! 

‘Together Everyone Achieves More’ 

Weekly T.E.A.M.   

  Attendance Champions 

Team Donaldson 95.9% 

Team Dahl 91.5% 

Team Cowell 85.9% 

Team Walliams 92.6% 

Team Morpurgo 88.2% 

Congratulations to 

TEAM DONALDSON 

This week’s attendance trophy winners! 

Occurring through messaging apps, on social media and in online games, group chats are among the 
most popular ways that young people engage with their peers online. Involving, by definition, three 
or more individuals, these groups allow users to send messages, images and videos to everyone in one 
place. While they are useful for helping friends, people with shared interests or members of a club to 
communicate and coordinate activities, they can also leave young people feeling excluded and      
bullied – as well as providing opportunities for inappropriate content to be shared and viewed. 

In the guide, you'll find tips on a number of potential risks such as bullying, inappropriate content 
and unknown members. 

Christmas Party 2023! 
Children across school can be extremely proud of their efforts and achievements in school, within their learning around Anti-Bullying 

and   raising awareness of those children and families less fortunate than ourselves during Children in Need. 

 SANTA WILL BE VISITING STANLEY 

CROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL ON       

FRIDAY 15th DECEMBER TO DELIVER 

A  CHRISTMAS GIFT TO EACH CHILD! 

SANTA CANNOT WAIT TO MEET ALL 

OF OUR OUTSTANDING CHILDREN 

AND REWARD THEM FOR THEIR     

EFFORT AND ACHIEVEMENT IN 

SCHOOL THIS TERM! 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwia48WBkuvWAhVDbhQKHdN1CYoQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartpanda.com%2Fcategories%2Ftrophy-clip-art-free&psig=AOvVaw2uSqTAJzD6gmJY67rXZf1A&ust=1507899631784372



